

St. Charles Parish

OFFICE OF THE COUNCIL SECRETARY

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5000 • Fax: (985) 783-2067 www.stcharlesparish-la.gov

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

SEPTEMBER 10, 2020

TO:

MR. MATTHEW JEWELL

PARISH PRESIDENT

FROM:

MICHELLE IMPASTATO

COUNCIL SECRETARY

RE:

SOUTH CENTRAL PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION PARISH PRESIDENT NOMINATION

Due to the resignation of Wendy Benedetto from the office of Councilwoman At-Large, Division A effective August 25, 2020, there exists a vacancy on the referenced.

By copy of this correspondence we are requesting that you furnish to our office in writing the name of the person you will nominate for council confirmation.

The term will begin once confirmed by the council and expire January 7, 2024.

Thank you for your assistance in this regard.

MI/vb

CC:

Parish Council

Mr. Kevin Belanger, South Central Planning & Development Commission